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I fully support SB 1583 as Oregon needs to protect access to history, social justice, 

current events held in our libraries. Some states have moved towards censorship and 

cutting access to history especially racial discrimination and other rights we hold dear 

for all residents. When only one person, anonymously, can remove a book from the 

library, depriving everyone else in the communty from gaining knowledge is just 

wrong.  


